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February 20, 2018

Hon. Mike Famworlh
Ministerof Public Safety and Solicitor General
PO Box 9101 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria, BC V8W 9E2

Dear Minister Farnworth:

As expressed by other local governments, the City of Enderby strongly supports the sharing of
revenue generated by the sale of cannabis with local government.

The legalization of cannabis willresult in additional costs for local government. The financial
impact on local governments include social services, land use, planning, business licensing,
bylaw enforcement, and ?re services.

The City of Enderby respectfully requests that the Province agrees to share at least 50% of its
cannabis-related revenues with local governments. This willhelp local governments offset
some of the costs associated with legalization and ensure that taxpayers, and the local
government programs they rely on, are not unduly burdened by this decision.

Greg
Mayor

Cc: Hon. Selina Robinson, Ministerof Municipal Affairs and Housing
UBCM Member Municipalities




